City of Barrie

70 Collier Street P.O. Box 400 Barrie, ON L4M 4T5



Legislation Text

File #: TMP-27447, Version: 2

COMMITTEE BUDGET UPDATE

Craig Froese Vice-Chair provided an update regarding the Committee's Budget.

The Committee discussed ideas related to how they can support the Indigenous Community in light of what has happened with the Residential Schools. Cathy Colebatch will contact the Barrie Native Friendship Centre to discuss ways the Committee could support the Indigenous Community and report back at a future meeting.